SPRINGFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Cavendish Street, Sheffield S3 7RZ
Tel: 0114 272 3455 Fax: 0114 249 3291
E Mail - enquiries@springfield.sheffield.sch.uk

Linda Joseph –Headteacher Sally Holder – Co-Headteacher/ Deputy Headteacher



8th September 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

Please be advised that any information regarding any actions that you or your family need to take with regard to Covid-19 will be communicated **directly** from the **school**, by letter, text, email and the school website.

Anything else is a **HOAX**. Sheffield City Council are aware of false messages that are circulating and have issued a statement which can be found in full using this link:

https://sheffieldnewsroom.co.uk/news/hoax-messages-concerning-sheffield-schools-and-covid-19-testing-of-children/

The council confirms the Police have been notified and are treating this situation very seriously.

School will also be contacting the Police if these matters continue.

Please continue to take care,

Linda Joseph & Sally Holder

Please come into school if you require further translation or explanation of this letter.













